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Del Ciampo, Joseph

From: shm@keenandmatney.com
Sent: Wednesday, November 11, 2020 12:01 PM
To: Rules Committee
Subject: Proposed Rule 8.4(7) 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  

Dear Rules Committee Members:   

I am emailing you to oppose the adoption of Proposed Rule 8.4(7) because it threatens the First Amendment 
rights of Connecticut lawyers. Existing Rule 8.4(4) and its Commentary already adequately address any issues 
of bias and prejudice that should result in discipline.  The proposed rule is overbroad in its scope and is not 
limited in its potential application.  I respectfully request that the Rules Committee of the Superior Court reject 
Proposed Rule 8.4(7). 

 

Scott H. Matney 
Keen & Matney, LLC 
20 Batterson Park Road, Suite 130 
Farmington, CT 06032  
(860) 674-6066 
Facsimile (860) 674-6067 
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